
The Management Board of FEERUM S.A. informs about decision to change the publication 

date of the consolidated report for the first half of 2018 and publish the abovementioned 

report on 21 September 2018. 

Pursuant to current report 1/2018 dated 5 January 2018 the previous publication date was set 

at 1 October 2018. 

 

 


